[image: cid:image001.jpg@01C90208.477E4020]Savannah State UniversityMembers:
Dr. Adegboye Adeyemo
Dr. Ulysses Brown
Dr. Hae Yeon Choi 
Dr. Tamara Friedrich
Dr. Yousef Jahmani
Dr. Shinemin Lin
Dr. Dorothy Gardner-Martin
Dr. Lilian Reddick
Dr. Harpel Singh
Prof. Henry Taylor 
Dr. Kazuo Yagami
Dr. Lisa Yount
Dr. Lisa Yount

Dr. Arav Ouandlous

Faculty Senate 
 Minutes of the Faculty Development Committee
				Time and Location: 2:00p.m. – 2:17p.m. 
COBA Faculty Lounge Room 107



Members Present: Adegboye Adeyemo, Ulysses Brown, Yousef Jahmani.

Excused: Hae Yeon Choi, Tamara Friedrich, Shinemin Lin, Harpel Singh.


1. The committee met to hear reports from the three subcommittee meetings. 
2. The Distinguished Professor (DP) subcommittee met on 1/31/13 and elected Dr. Jahmani as its chair. Four members were in attendance: Doctors Choi, Jahmani, and Gardner-Martin. Dr. Jahmani reported that the necessary funds to conduct the work of the DP subcommittee are no longer available and requests that President Dozier make these funds available for the committee to operate properly. 
3. The Patent/Copyright subcommittee met on 2/06/13 and elected Dr. Adeyemo as its chair. Four members were in attendance: Doctors Adeyemo, Brown, Choi, and Yagami. Dr. Adeyemo asked if there were previous records or minutes from this subcommittee. Dr. Brown was asked to investigate this matter with the Executive Committee members of the Faculty Senate.
4. [bookmark: _GoBack]The Teaching and Learning Grants subcommittee did not meet. Dr. Yount has agreed to convene a meeting of the Teaching and Learning Grants subcommittee on 2/14/2013 at 2:00p.m. in the Dean’s Conference Room 217 of the Social Sciences Building. 
5. Meeting adjourned.
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‘To The University Community:

It saddens me to report that one of our students was among three young people who were injured
by gunfire as a result of violence at an off-campus party on Saturday night. Our student was
treated and released along with a second young person while a third individual remains
hospitalized in critical but stable condition. Let us keep these young people in our thoughts and
prayers that they may fully recover and resume their lives. In the meantime, I urge students and
others who have knowledge of the incident to cooperate fully with law enforcement officials as
the investigation continues to apprehend those responsible for the shootings.

I realize parties are a piece of the social fabric of university life; however, I urge students to
avoid house parties. which are all too often fertile ground for violence where innocent people
may be injured, or worse. killed. It i eritical that all students exercise good judgment when
deciding to attend off-campus events that are not sanctioned by the university where safety
measures may be lacking or missing completely.

As students, T urge you to comprehend your true value and to inerease your individual and
collective safety as you set out to live and learn during this semester.

In Tiger Love,

o~

Earl G. Yarbrough Sr.. Ph.D.. President




